Minister Selakovic confers with the U.S. Ambassador
Friday, 30 October 2020.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Nikola Selakovic met today with
Ambassador of the United States of America in the Republic of Serbia Anthony Godfrey.

Ambassador Godfrey extended cordial congratulations to Minister Selakovic following his
appointment as Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.

Minister Selakovic underlined in particular the positive dynamic in the development of the
relations between the two countries, marking their 140th anniversary next year.

The collocutors exchanged views on the further course and modalities of efforts to strengthen
the cooperation characterized by significant capacity for further development. Both sides also
expressed readiness to jointly work on the further enhancement and deepening of bilateral
relations in all areas.




